
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Our PBA Families: 

 

Hello everyone.  I hope this communication finds you safe and well.  As our community 

continues to adjust to the ongoing pandemic, I wanted to take the time to assure each and every 

one of you that the safety and wellbeing of our PBA community, especially our students, is 

uppermost in our minds.  We have taken every precaution, followed all the guidelines 

(developed using CDC and AAP, American Association of Pediatrics guidelines), and have 

worked tirelessly to resolve anticipated issues before they arise.  

 

PBA’s plan strategies include but are not limited to: 

 

• Physical distancing 

• Modified room layouts 

• Increased cleaning schedule 

• Entry screening  

• Focus on promoting behaviors that reduce spread 

• Staying home when symptomatic 

• Face masks to be worn by all faculty and staff 

• Encourage and  teach students to wear masks 

• Staff will be provided gloves and cleaning supplies to clean touch point surfaces 

throughout the day 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be placed throughout the building  

• Playground will be sanitized regularly 

• Controlled traffic with the building/limited access to the building 

 

We encourage each family to review our comprehensive reopening plan posted to our website 

home page.  Just click the link to review.   

 

We look forward to greeting all of you soon and appreciate your continued support.  Should you 

have any questions please feel free to contact us at 321-984-2710 or on our Facebook and 

Instagram accounts, or email us at pbainfo@palmbayacademy.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Madhu Longani 

Palm Bay Academy Director 

Palm Bay Academy 

 


